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Donald Cook

From: Donald Cook

Sent: Monday. December 19, 2005 9:58 AM

To: 'kpritzker@mlsinai.on.ca'

Cc: Dr. Robert Williams

Subject: Update on ERlR's

Hi Ken
Dr. Williams has asked me to follow up with you on the status of the ER's and PR's in the review process. I
understand there will be a push on this after Christmas with a view to completion al the end of January 2006.1

am assuming this target is still in place? I would appreciate your comments.
Regards,
Don
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